
 

 

 
 

 
Thursday 9th May 2024 

 
WELCOME TO TOTTENHALL INFANT SCHOOL 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted that your child is joining Tottenhall Infant School in September 2024. On 
behalf of the school community, it gives us great pleasure to welcome you and your family to 
our school.  
 

Nursery Parent and Carer Information Morning 
 
We would also like to invite parents and carers to a meeting where we will share important 
information about our school, transition and other important details. This will take place on: 
 

Tuesday 18th June 2024 at 9.00am 
 

Please come to the main entrance on Tottenhall Road where a member of our team will be 
there to greet you. The meeting will take no longer than 45 minutes. Please arrange care for 
your child as this is a parent and carer only meeting.  
 

 

 
Nursery Open Day 
 
We would like to invite parents and children for an Open Day. This will be an informal drop-in to 
visit the Nursery and to meet staff. This will take place on: Friday 5th July 2024 
 
You will receive further information about the open day during the information meeting on 
Tuesday 18th June.  

 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
Zaheen Younis  
Deputy Headteacher 
 

 

 


